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Waste transfer stations going cashless
Council wishes to advise from July 1, transfer stations at Apollo Bay, Alvie 
and Birregurra will no longer accept cash payments. To dispose of waste and 
recycling material, payment will need to be made by EFTPOS or Tip Tickets.  

Tip Tickets are available for purchase from Customer Service Centres in Apollo 
Bay and Colac in books of 10 for $70.00 or 25 tickets for $150.00 – they are the 
cheapest way to dispose of general waste at transfer stations within the shire 
and have no expiry date, so keep them in a safe place.

Ordinary Council meeting 
The June 2018 Council meeting will be held on Wednesday 27 June, 4pm at 
COPACC, Gellibrand Street, Colac.

Agenda items include:

• Adoption of the 2018 - 2019 Annual Budget

• Council Plan 2017 - 2021 

•  Colac Otway Shire Grants Program 2018 - 2019 – allocation of funds

Copies of the agenda will be available today at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au

Council meetings are open to the public and interested people are welcome 
to attend.


